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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
In this period we have continued with the realigned 
drainage works in front of the Radiotherapy building 
down to the Wolfson Education Centre. The extent of 
live services to be worked around has required a constant 
reshuffling of the pedestrian route in this area. Your 
patience whilst this is being altered is appreciated. 

We have completed the new pipework between the first 
three manholes sufficiently to relocate the temporary 
road across the site to the second position to maintain 
access to the nitrogen tank. This now allows us to progress 
the drainage to the north end of the site, adjacent to the 
Energy Centre.

UPCOMING WORKS 
We have received permission to commence the 
preparatory works for the site haul road within the Linford 
Christie Stadium. We will be erecting temporary hoarding 
and will commence removal of overgrown vegetation 
from next week.

The drainage diversion works will continue with forming 
further new manholes and continuing with the pipework 
and backfilling, allowing sequential opening up sections 
of the service road.

Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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